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Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112

July 2019 Parent Newsletter

Dear Parents:

We are nearing the end of our summer program. We hope that your children have enjoyed the many fun activities that we have had so far. We are still looking forward to visiting the Rio Grande Zoo, Tingley Beach and Peter Pipers! Our trip to Peter Piper’s will conclude our field trips this summer, however we will still have many fun activities left here at ANS, such as Jumper Day and Jingles the Clown. Throughout the summer we have taken many photo’s during field trips and summer projects which will be available in the front office soon with your child’s time card. 

As the new school year approaches, it is extremely important for your child to be caught up on vaccines in time for the new year. In the front office, we have provided flyers that contain information for clinics around the state that offer free vaccinations for children. Below is the location as well as dates & times for one clinic here in Albuquerque. You can find more locations through the website: www.immunizenm.org

Northeast Public Health Office             
8120 La Mirada Place Ne
Albuquerque, NM 87109
505-332-4850 ext.100   

Date’s & Time’s: 
7/29/19  1pm-7pm
7/31/19  1pm-7pm
8/3/19   10am-2pm    

We are proud to announce that we have been approved for NM Pre-K beginning August 12, 2019. If your child is or will be 4 years old before 12:01 AM on September 1, 2019 and would like to participate in this program, please talk to an office member. Please be advised that we are limited on the number of children that can be enrolled in this program, therefore we strongly advise those that are interested to speak with our office staff as soon as possible.

As always, thank you for allowing us to care for your child. Please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you, 
Albuquerque Nursery School 


